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RRoooottss  aanndd  WWiinnggss  
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WWee’’rree  OOppeenn  
  

Friday & Saturday  
9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

 

or until ‘Sold Out’  
  

Walk ins always welcome 
(breads only on Saturdays) or 

pre-order for Saturdays  
on-line at 

PECishbaking.co 
 

We also have gluten-free products, 
cold drinks & coffee 

 

613-503-1332 

 

   After missing last summer it 
was great to be able to have 
our Pork and Corn Roast 
again! It was a beautiful 
evening and the dinner was 
sold out!  It was our first 
attempt at a takeout meal 
and it went very well. 
Harley’s barbecue pork and 
the local corn-on-the-cob, 
and new potatoes, the salads 
and the homemade pies 
were delicious. It was won-
derful to see so many people 
from our community come 
out to participate and sup-
port our effort. Thank you 
all!. 
   Although we are unable to 
have a Yard and Rummage 
Sale at St. Philip’s this fall 
due to ongoing pandemic 
restrictions, Sally and Bill 

Cowan kindly hosted a yard 
and rummage sale on their 
property on Saturday, August 
28th. Several families partici-
pated and the proceeds will go 
to St. Philip’s. 
   On a sad note, earlier in Au-
gust we heard of the passing, 
after a brief illness, of long-
time member of St. Philip’s 
church, Bev Walker. Bev start-
ed writing and publishing The 
South Marysburgh Mirror and 
was its editor until she left the 
county in 2001. She was one 
of the founders of the Milford 
Mummers and for quite some 
time she showed films at 
Mount Tabor on Friday nights. 
She was the Chair of our ACW 
for many years and was a 
choir member. Bev also 
helped with the Milford Fair 

and we are all very 
grateful for her tireless 
support to our commu-
nity both, at St. Philip’s 
and in South 
Marysburgh. 
   Our Outreach Com-
mittee is looking for-
ward to inviting a mem-
ber of our Primate’s 
World Relief and Devel-
opment Fund to lead a 
Sunday service at the 
end of October. We will 
hear more about the 
good work they are do-
ing in Canada and 
abroad. We especially 
hope to learn more 
about their work with 
Indigenous People in 
Canada. 
   When restrictions are 
eased we will resume 
our potluck supper mov-
ie nights and we plan to 
host some Saturday 
morning presentations 

that will be of interest to the 
community. We hope you will 
join us. Please check our website 
www.stphilipschurch.ca for up-
coming services and events. 


